
 

 

 
 

Senator Morgan LaMantia Announces  
Weslaco District Office Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     Contact:  
July 11, 2024        Daphne Alcala 
         (512) 463-0127 
 
BROWNSVILLE, TX - Senator Morgan LaMantia (D-Palm Valley) is proud to announce the 
grand opening and ribbon-cutting ceremony of Senate District 27’s new Weslaco District Office. 
The public is cordially invited to attend this momentous occasion. 
 
In anticipation of the event, Senator LaMantia shared the following statement:  
 
"We are excited to open our doors in Weslaco and deepen our connection with Hidalgo County 
and the surrounding communities. We encourage you to visit our office for assistance with state 
services, legislative inquiries, and advancing opportunities for the region.” 

Event Details: 

Date: Monday, July 15, 2024 
Time: 12:00 PM – 1:00 PM 
Location: Legislative Chamber, 255 S Kansas Ave, Weslaco, TX 78596 
 
All are welcome to join Senator LaMantia and the community in celebrating the opening of this 
important resource. For further information or inquiries, please contact Daphne Alcala at 
Daphne.Alcala@senate.texas.gov. 
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